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NOTE TO EDITORS: QUAD CITIES ENFORCEMENT CONFERENCE POSTPONED

A Predecisional Enforcement Conference scheduled for Monday
between Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff and Commonwealth
Edison Company officials on apparent fire protection violations
at the Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station has been postponed. The
conference will be scheduled at a later date.

(Press Release RIII-98-35 issued May 28, announced the
conference)
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